
 
BUH Bulletin 
Friday, 25th March 2022 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 

 

YEAR 11 PARENT CONSULTATION EVENING 

WEDNESDAY, 30TH MARCH—5PM TO 7PM 

 
Now that COVID-19 restrictions are fully lifted, we are de-
lighted to invite all Year 11 parents into school for face-to 
face meetings with teaching staff at our parent consultation 
evening on Wednesday, 30th March.  You will need to make 
appointments via School Cloud. 
 
All appointments will still be made through our online book-
ing system which opens at 8am Monday, 21st March.  
SchoolCloud can be accessed here SchoolCloud - Beckfoot 
Upper Heaton and via the website Beckfoot Upper Heaton - 
Home. If you need any support accessing the booking sys-
tem, please contact school and we will be happy to help. 

 

___________________________________________________________ 

REWARDS DAY— MONDAY, 28TH MARCH 

The top scoring 100 students in each year group with the most positive Attitude to 

Learning points (A2L1s) will get to participate in BUH Reward Day. 

https://beckfootupperheaton.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://beckfootupperheaton.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.beckfootupperheaton.org/
https://www.beckfootupperheaton.org/
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COMIC RELIEF 

FRIDAY, 18TH MARCH 

 

 

 

On Friday 18th March, Beckfoot Upper Heaton 
raised £725.78 for Comic Relief 
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COMIC RELIEF IN PE 

 Comic Relief was a huge success again this year with the 
school raising £725 in total.  Thank you to all students and 
parents gave their £1 for non-uniform day.  Students really en-
joyed participating in Badminton and Table Tennis (Staff v's 
Students), a penalty shoot-out and some great fun with the 
egg and spoon race.  Students also organised a fantastic bake 
sale. 
 
A big thank you to all involved, well done everyone. 
 
Mr Broadbent 
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WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING IN SCHOOL? 

SCIENCE WEEK 
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WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING IN SCHOOL? 

READATHON 

 

Over the last fortnight students have been reading to raise money for the 

‘Readforgood’ charity which provides books and storytellers for children who are in 

hospital. We have raised over £150 which will buy quite a lot of books! Inaya Kashif 

and Ayesha Naeem have raised the most and will receive a £10 book token in recog-

nition of their efforts. Salma Trivedi and others in Miss Bell’s class did a timed-

reading session during their lesson last Friday and raised over £20 together. 
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WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING IN SCHOOL? 

ASSEMBLIES ON THE IMPORTANCE OF SLEEP 
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WHAT’S COMING UP? 

BUH FACTOR 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to announce that on the afternoon of Tuesday 
29th March we will be holding 'The BUH Factor'! This event 
will showcase the hard work of our talented pupils and has 
been planned entirely by the Year 11 Music class. 

Everything from the script to the lighting and sound has been 
created and developed by members of this group, for their 
coursework, and we can't wait to share it! 

Acts will include singing groups, samba bands, piano soloists 
and much more, and the pupils who are involved in the event 
have had a letter to invite people from home to come and 
watch. 

If you are the parent/carer of one of our performers or back-
stage crew, please do sign and return the letter so you can be 
allocated a seat for the show! We hope to see you there! 

 

Miss Dickson 

Music Teacher 
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YEAR 7 & 8 EASTER SPORTS ACTIVITY DAYS 

 

 
Thursday, 14th April and Thursday, 

21st April from 10am to 2.30pm 
 
 
Mr Jafffrey and PCSO Hooson will be running two Sports Ac-
tivity Days over the Easter holidays on the dates shown 
above.  These days are open to Year 7 & 8 students only.  
Places are limited to 50 students each day and will be allo-
cated on a first come, first served basis. 

 

 
 
Students in receipt of free school meals are not asked to pay to attend, all other 
students will be charged £5 for the day.  Payment must be made via ParentPay and 
places are not confirmed until payment has been received. 
 
Students will need to bring their own food and drink and ensure they wear loose, 
comfortable clothing and trainers. 
 
If your child/ward would like to participate, please complete the consent form via 
the link below by Monday, 28th March at the latest. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/agJcKX8DEs 
 
 

 

10am - 11.30am 5- a-side, Futsal (football) tournament  

11.30am - 12.30pm Indoor Cricket Tournament 

12.30pm - 1pm Lunch 

1pm - 2.30pm Badminton & Table Tennis competitions 

2.30pm End of Day 

https://forms.office.com/r/agJcKX8DEs
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MENU FROM 30TH MARCH 
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NOTICES 

 

TESTS & ASSESSMENTS 
 
Year 7 and 8 IT and Computing 
 
All students to use their knowledge organiser and class 
work to prepare for assessment next week. 
 
Year 7 - Assessment on Advanced Graphics 
Year 9 - Assessment on Website development 
 
Year 8 - Assessment on Network in the week beginning 
04th April 2022. 
 
Mr Iqbal 

The School Nursing Team are in school on Tues-

day, 29th March to administer SLB Vaccinations 

for Year 9.  This is the teenage booster, also 

known as the 3-in-1 or the Td/IPV vaccine, 

is given to boost protection against 3 separate 

diseases: tetanus, diphtheria and polio. 

Only students for whom we have received a con-

sent form will be vaccinated. 
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NOTICES 
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PRE-LOVED UNIFORM 

 

Do you have old items of school uniform at home that 
your child has grown out of? 

 

If so, we would be grateful to take this off your hands to 
wash and recycle for our students. 

 

We will take everything and anything—blazers, shoes, 
shirts, trousers, ties, PE kit….. 

Year 11 Students 

Could you leave 
your uniform at 

school on your last 
day? 

 

Any items can be 
dropped off at  

reception at any 
time. 

Thank you! 


